
BREMBO AND SBS FRICTION WORK TOGETHER TO 
DEVELOP NEW, INCREASINGLY SUSTAINABLE PRODUCTS 

Replacement of the entire range of Aftermarket pads by 2024

Stezzano (Italy), November 23, 2021 - On the occasion of EICMA - International Motorcycle 
and Accessories Exhibition, Brembo and SBS Friction announce a strategy aimed at 
reducing the environmental impact of friction materials for two-wheels. 

Thanks to Brembo's many years of experience in the braking systems sector and SBS 
Friction's strong know-how in the development of brake pads for the motorcycle industry, 
the two companies have expanded their collaboration, with the aim of developing and using 
increasingly sustainable processes and materials. This journey will lead to the progressive 
replacement of the Aftermarket pad range by 2024. 

Brembo continues to be at the forefront of sustainability. Thanks in part to its experience 
gained in the four-wheel sector - which has very stringent rules – Brembo has also decided 
to accelerate its commitment to environmentally sustainable innovation in the two-wheel 
segment.  

Brembo and SBS Friction are responding to the need to reduce the impact on our planet by 
introducing a new standard for Aftermarket motorbike pads and then for Original Equipment. 

This path, which began a year ago with the acquisition of SBS Friction by Brembo, is in line 
with the mission to become a “solution provider”, to answer the new paradigms of 
sustainable mobility and offer the best possible driving experience. 
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